
Roche CP School Internet Safety Acceptable User Agreement

The internet provides amazing opportunities for everyone; it 

helps us to learn, connect, create and play. In order to keep 

ourselves safe and happy online and make the digital world 

a positive experience for everyone, the School Council have 

developed an ‘Acceptable User Agreement’ for us all to follow. 

When devising this agreement, the school council have listened 

carefully to the views and ideas of pupils across the school 

based on what they have learnt in their internet safety 

lessons.



We will try our best to follow this

Acceptable User Agreement

Signed......................

Pupil/ Parent or carer/ member of staff

If we have an issue or concern about the school, we will 

speak directly to the class or headteacher rather than 

discussing it on social media  .


